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TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS AND OTHERS INTERESTED IN PROJECT NO.  

RFQ FY22-04RM; Wilson Road Drainage Rehabilitation 

 
 

NOTIFICATION TO BIDDERS - 1 November 16, 2021 
 

This notification consists of One (1) page.  If this document is unreadable or clarification is needed, 

contact the City Administrator immediately. 
 

Information to Bidders: 

 
During installation of the culverts described in the solicitation, power, telephone, and data utilities will likely be 

encountered. In the event a utility conflicts with a culvert’s designed location and profile, the City will consider 

the conflict as a condition materially different than provided in the bid documents and latent to a careful 

examination of the site. The City will make an equitable adjustment to the contract amount and time 

commensurate with accurate and detailed records demonstrating actual work performed as a result of the 

differing site condition.  

 
 

This Notification to Bidders does not require acknowledgement. 


